

2022-09-21 - [Anuket Reference Model Workstream] Agenda and Meeting Minutes

Zoom link:

<https://zoom.us/j/997256543?pwd=MWptM0F0Y1NpckhFVUgrZnM2TkJ0Zz09>

Attendees

Please add your name in here:

- [Walter Kozlowski](#) (Telstra)
- [John Hartley](#) (Ericsson)
- [Joao Rodrigues](#) (Nokia)
- [Karine Sevilla](#) (Orange)
- **Agenda:**
 - [Linux Foundation Anti-Trust Policy No.](#),
 - Recording Policies:
 - <https://zoom.us/rec/play/uMAuluyogG43EtWS4QSDAf4oW9XsKP2s1CQW-fYNzXu3VSiGN1L3Z7YSNOX-H7MYUyogBuINABoVavXq?autoplay=true&startTime=1589371628000>
 - Agenda Bashing
 - Announcements
 - GSMA NG.126 v3.0 (RM) documents production , update: **This has been submitted to GSMA NG.**
 - GSMA NG.133 v2.0 (RA-1) document production, update: **This has been submitted to GSMA NG.**
 - RM Meetings, new times for the Southern Hemisphere summer time and Northern Hemisphere winter time zones. [Walter Kozlowski](#) to **prepare a proposal with few options for our discussion next week**
 - Nile release - schedule reminder [Nile Schedule - Anuket - Anuket](#), 22nd of November, M4 - Contents Freeze - **walked through**
 - Joao's presentation on 6G; **continuation from the last week; potential to add to Anuket / RM reg Management and Continuum, perhaps**



Anuket - 6G Hexa-X Overview.pdf

Design; Joao to consider raising and Issue



anuket-modelling...hitecture-01.pdf

- John's presentation:

- Walter Kozlowski: Discussion on changes to the flow of Chapter No 9 (LCM): see the plan in Issue# [\[RM Ch09\] Cloud Infrastructure Lifecycle automation; chapter restructure - Issue #3088 - cntt-n/CNTT \(github.com\)](#) ; Please comment. If no comments, [Walter Kozlowski will create PR to restructure](#)
- Hardware acceleration: Per Andersson; any updates needed for the Nile release? [Discussion postpone because of the SMEs' absence](#)
- Discussion point: should RM define deployment patterns? If yes, what would be approach and priorities? - deployment in RIs , should we have abstraction patterns for deployments? Pankaj to start Wiki page for discussion.
- AOB
- Actions :
 1. [Petar Torre](#) and [Per Andersson](#) to review and clean up wiki page on H/w Acceleration, and report to RM meeting about possible updates (into Nile release) based on technology development: [Hardware Acceleration Abstraction](#)
 2. [Walter Kozlowski](#) to invite ODIM to one of the upcoming RM meetings
 3. [Walter Kozlowski](#) to add Use Case review to the RM Agenda

Decisions:

Minutes: